Rochelle Broadcasting Company

294

WRHIL

1060 AM / 102.3 FM

November 17,1994

Mr. John N. Sampson
4949 Aldrich Ave. South
Minneapolis, Minn. 55409

Dear Mr. Sampson:

P.O. Box 177
Rochelle, IL 61068
(815) 562-7001

Fax (815) 562-7002

This will confirm reception of WRHL AM on November 12,1994

from 6:15PM TO 6:30PM.

WRHL's operating power at that time was 180 watts.

Yours truly;
A

David’Van Drew
General Manager
WRHL Radio




